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On Wednesday, May 25, 2022, from 9.00 am. -12.00 pm., Quality Development Unit organized the
Departments visiting according to the Education Criteria for Performance Excellence (EdPEx) criteria
for the year 2022. Assist. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and
Quality Development, along with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Satit Puttipipatkhachorn, Head of the Department of
Manufacturing Pharmacy, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon, Head of the Department of
Biochemistry were the EdPEx departments visiting committee. The visiting was arranged at a Meeting
room 309, Rajarat Building and broadcasted via the Cisco Webex program.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3145


